
  

   

  

      

  

   

_ January 22, 1964 <222 2. 
. 

  

4 AIRMAIL 

a Mr. Chang Mau-chiu 
ot Post Office Box 964 
_— _ Taipeh, Taiwan 

“Dear Mr. Chang: , 

eo - Your letter has been received and I want to thank Jt 
you for giving me the benefit of your observations and comments. - 

- My associates and I certainly share your ‘concern i wa. 
and sorrow over the brutal slaying of President Kennedy, and i. a 
want to assure you that the FBI, at Presidential direction, is =<.» 
Conducting a full investigation into this matter. You may be assured aw 
that we will discharge our responsibilities with the same thorough- --- 
ness and dispatch which have characterized our tnvestigative efforts He 
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12Tokyo (105-2677) 

Reurlet 1-13-64. - . 
1 - Foreign Liaison Unit .     NOTE: Tokyo indices reflect no record identifiable with Chang. ° 

oe Bufiles reflect an outgoing to Legat, Tokyo, 1-2-64 containing 7 
ae" “ca—translation of a letter from Chang Fan-chao. Correspondent com ene 

- on and makes observations about Oswald and Ruby case. He 

  

  

  

    

  

   

Belacet 

Cee FBI investigation extende and’ Pee ral Communist 
“Callohen oS eg     

 


